
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The November Council Meeting Date of the 21st November 2024 was incorrectly adopted 
back in December 2023. 

 

The CEO and Shire President have consulted and decided to maintain the usual fourth 
Thursday in the month meaning the November Meeting will now be held on Thursday 28th 
November 2024. 


